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EVENTS- MAY

Just a quick reminder that we have two events this month. Please jump online to the NZISM web site and
register for the events you wish to attend.

Upcoming local events

REALITY

Making H&S
training fun again

Wednesday

10 Virtual reality fire training
May

12:30pm | Mount Ocean Sports Club
The Mall, Mount Maunganui

Making H&S training fun again
This is an NZISM event not to be missed!

Come along to this interactive NZISM event like no other! Fire Security Services are coming along to talk about how to make health and safety training
interesting, engaging, informative and fun!

Expert trainer, Glenn Ayo will explore ways to get the attention of all participants and show the value of training. These techniques will help you in your
training sessions, or help you choose the best training providers for your organisation.

Oh, and did we mention VR? We'll be bringing along our state-of-the-art Virtual Reality Fire Extinguisher Trainer! Fight fire without fire and have a go on
the same technology that's used to train NZ's fire fighters. It's innovations like these that ensure your staff are trained right, and they even have fun along
the way.

See you there for an engaging session and some lunch!

Speakers

Glenn Ayo

Glenn i1s the Bay of Plenty Fire Safety Trainer for Fire Security Services. Glenn has years of training experience across many industries. An expert in working
with youth and migrants, Glenn digs deeper to ensure that everyone in the classroom Is engaged.

Adele Preston

Adele is the Marketing and Product Lead for Fire Security Services. Adele developed the training programs with trainees at the forefront to ensure they
have positive safety training experiences.

Please register for this event this week so we can give our presenters the numbers for lunch
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Thursday

18 BOP Coffee Catch-up

7:30am | Chapel Cafe
65 Chapel Street (Bay Central Shopping Centre)

May

Bay of Plenty branch is hosting a series of early morning coffee catchups, conveniently dotted around different parts of the region.

Why not kick the day off with some coffee and maybe a bite of brekkie, plus a shot of motivation from other branch members. Members of the Bay of
Plenty Branch Committee will be there to welcome you.

Please register to let us know if vou can make It so we can book table space.

Regards

Kerry Snowden
BOP Branch Manager




